
 

 

September 2019 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
           
Year 11 – An Inspector Calls 
 
The English department would like to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to extend their 
knowledge and understanding of a novel they have studied by experiencing it live at the 
theatre. 
 
We would like to take them to see the highly-acclaimed production of An Inspector Calls on 
Wednesday 22 January, 7.30pm performance.  Hailed as the theatrical event of our 
generation, winning more awards than any other play in history, this landmark production 
from the National Theatre has thrilled audiences in the West End, on Broadway and 
throughout the world with its epic and wildly imaginative staging, raw emotion, evocative 
score, lashing rain and chilling suspense.  Due to the popularity of this production, we have 
only been able to secure a limited number of seats and must therefore allocate the tickets on 
a first come, first served basis. 
 
The coach will leave school at 6.00pm and return at approximately 11.00pm. 
 
The cost for this trip is £21.20.  Payment may be made by WisePay (our preferred option), or 
by cheque (made payable to Ashlyns School) by Friday 20 September.  Please note that if 
payment is made by Wisepay, a completed permission slip is not required.  If paying by 
cheque, please complete and return the permission slip to the Finance Box outside the staff 
room.  Payments are non-refundable.   
 
The school’s policy is that trips and other activities outside the normal teaching programme 
should be self-funding. In cases of genuine financial hardship please contact Mrs Wilson in 
the Finance Office in confidence on receipt of this letter, or by 13 September at the latest.   
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this activity, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Harvey 
Second in English 
 

   

 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Year 11 – An Inspector Calls – Please return to the Finance box outside the staffroom by 
Friday 20 September. 
 
Please note that if payment is made by Wisepay, a completed permission slip is not 
required.   
 
 
Student Name: _________________________________________  Form:   
 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Year 11 trip to see an Inspector 
Calls at Milton Keynes Theatre on Wednesday 22 January. 

 
 
I enclose a cheque for £21.20 payable to Ashlyns School 

 
 
Signed: _____________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ____________________ 


